
Beavers are an integrally important part of our Oregon ecosystems. I support the tools and capabilities for managing beavers for 
recovery that HB2844 provides. It's viral that the management of Beaver populations be put into the hands of wildlife experts at 
ODFW and given a chance for survival, not only for the sake of beavers themselves but if all the other species they support 
including our threatened salmon populations. 


